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THE SEASIDE DOLPHINS PHOTOGRAPHY POLICIES

Purpose:

When registering for the team, all our parents consented to the statement, “I agree to the
use of any photos, videos or other renderings of my child(ren) on the team website,
related sites, and various social media platforms for the use in promoting our
team.” All of the photos we take of our swimmers are taken in good faith and only meant
to capture fun memories, to promote our team and for our swimmers to improve stroke
technique through videos. In order to create the safest environment for our swimmers,
both at meets and practices, we put in place several mandatory team photography
policies.

Policies:
All photographs must observe generally accepted standards of decency in particular:

1. Action shots will be a celebration of the sporting activity and not a sexualized image in
a sporting context.

2. Action shots will not be taken or retained where the photograph reveals a torn or
displaced swimsuit.

3. Photographs will not be taken from behind swimming blocks at the start of a race
during practices and meet or exhibit a child climbing out of the swimming pool.
Photographs will not be taken in locker-rooms or bathrooms.

Parents and swimmers will have access to view all the photos taken and published



